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REPORT FOR ACTION 

2017-18 Out of the Cold Program Review 
Date:  June 26, 2018 
To:  Community Development and Recreation Committee 
From:  General Manager, Shelter, Support and Housing Administration 
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 

This placeholder report is to advise that the General Manager, Shelter, Support and 
Housing Administration will submit a report to the Community Development and 
Recreation Committee at its meeting scheduled for July 11, 2018 outlining the results of 
its consultation with the 16 Out of the Cold site leads on the 2017-18 season. 

Staff require more time to engage with the key stakeholders prior to the report being 
finalized. 

SIGNATURE 

Paul Raftis 
General Manager (I) 
Shelter, Support and Housing Administration 
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